Happy Valley Primary

Weekly Note Home

Office Hours: 7:00am - 3:30pm

March 28, 2022

School Hours: 8:00am - 2:10pm
Telephone 530-357-2131 ~ Fax: 530-357-2138 ~ Website: hvusd.net

Yearbook Update|

It’s time to order your 21-22 Yearbook!
You can ofder online at yearbookordercenter,com,

The order number for the Primary School is 21771.
You can also order through the office, *********

Books are $12.00 each. If you want the students name on
your yearbook, please add an additional $4.00 for name
imprints

If ordering through the office, please make checks
payable to Happy Valley Primary Schaol

Please order before Friday 4/1/22 to avoid any delays.

**Please send in your student’s picture
made into an emoji for the Yearbook
Cover!**

Every Monday
is a Minimum
Day release
time 1:10pm

4-8-22:

Minimum Day

Note from Mrs. Maki, Principal

Dear Happy Valley Primary Families,

Dates to Remember:

3-29: Mister Brown Assembly

4-1: Last day to order
yearbooks

4-1: Ninja Coalition Field Trip
1st-3rd grades

4-5: Board Meeting HV Elementary
6:00 in the cafeteria

4-8: Minimum Day-Spring Break
4-11 THRU 4-15: Spring Break

4-17: Easter Sunday-HV Fire
Department Easter Egg Hunt 9:llnam

4-18: Back to School e

4-22: Chat with the Principal
7:30-8:15am.

We have some very special events planned for next week. Tuesday,

inspirational speaker, Mister Brown, will be on our campus to meet and speak with all

students in grades TK-3. Mister Brown has been a speaker at HVP before and he is
great with children. His message this year: “I can do hard things.” We are excited to

welcome him back!

Friday, all 1st-3rd grade students will attend sessions with the Ninja Coalition
at Anderson Middle School. Field trip permission slips and waivers were sent home
Wednesdauy. Please sign and return to school as soon as possible.

Finally, it's that time of year when the weather warms up and we begin to go
through our Lost and Found items. Classes have been shown the items in Lost and

Found and pictures were posted to our Facebook page a few weeks ago. Any items not

claimed by the end of the year will be donated. Please check with the office if you

need assistance locating missing items.
Have a great week!

Kindly,
Mrs. Maki
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Happy Valley Fire Department
5 Annual
EASTER EGG HUNT

Easter Sunday, April 17th
Time: 9:00 a.m.
Place: 17441 palm avenue

AGE GROUPS
CRAWLERS
1=Z YRS.
d~3 YRES.
6-9 YRS.

10~12 YRS.

.'. -

[ -
@ ‘ & e
,rf;‘;“ = i !
A A ) ‘d J

FCR INFORMATION CALL 357-2345

Sponsored by the Eaopy Valley Volunteer Firefighters



Hello Parents,

Last Week to send me those emoji of your student.

Please send your emoji to malvis@hvusd.net and | will
get it on the front cover of the yearbook.

Thanks for making this yearbook something special!




HAPPY VALLEY PRIMARY
2021-2022 YEARBOOK

Don’t Miss Out Order Today

You can order online:

www.yearbookordercenter.com

Order#21771

Yearbooks are $12.00.
Digital Name Imprint

$4.00
Yearbook Orders close on Friday, April

1st, 2022

You can also order through the office 357-2131
If paying by check, please make payable to Happy Valley Primary School

This year we are doing a cover featuring emoji’s of the students.

Parents: Can you take a photo of your child and make it into an emoji

and send to malvis@hvusd.net.

will take that photo and add it to the Yearbook cover and back page.




